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Officers 2021
 President …………..……Tony Schavone
 Vice-President………Monica Valparaiso
 Secretary….………..….….Pam DeForrest
Treasurer….………………...Theresa Cruz
 NCCC Governor…..…..………Joe Orrico
 Webmaster…….……….Douglas Mariani
Newsletter Editor……………Debra Ruby

Board of Governors

 Sal Cruz
 Gary Maleski
 George McMullen
 Laura Schavone
 Donna Stewart
 Brian Valparaiso

Committee Chair
 Banquet…………………Laura Schavone
 Car Show…………….…Brian Valparaiso
             & Brad Lee
 Care & Kindness….…. Marsha Gallavan
 Charity………………….…Will Grohmann
 Clothing………………Monica Valparaiso
 Historians……………..……… Jan Works
 Meeting Hostess……….. Donna Stewart
 Membership……………………..……TBD
 Public Relations…………Richard Cheek
 Raffle.…………………….…..…………TBD
 Sergeant at Arms….Ron DeBartolomeis
 Sponsor Rep…………………………..TBD
 Trophies/Awards……………Tom Cuccio

 Car Show Champion
 Rally Champion
 Auto Cross champion

We are a car club made up of Corvette owners with a passion for a fine
driving machine, with the goal to participate in and support auto-related
activities, such as: car shows, auto-crossing, rallies, drag racing, caravans,
cruises, parades, etc.

CSS is incorporated as a non-profit organization in the County of Orange,
California.

We support (N.C.C.C.) National Council of Corvette Clubs, National
Corvette Museum, several social, civic, and charitable organizations.

http://www.calicintoranch.org/
https://www.patriotsandpaws.org/

https://www.stepsocal.org/
http://www.hishouseoc.org/1cms2/

Ronald McDonald House  https://www.rmhc.org/

Who We Are

CSS Family Updates

We Support



CSS Upcoming Events 2021

Car Shows:
Duke’s in Placentia every Wednesday @ 5-7pm

Buena Park Elks 1st Friday of month.

December 5  Brea Holiday Car Show @ Birch Street – Brea Downtown, CA @ 10am - 4pm

Please let us know of any events of interest to Club members.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

* SAVE your POP TOPS from cans for
the Ronald McDonald House! *

* Please bring your pop tops to our next
meeting and give them to Will.

Thanks!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

CSS BANQUET REMINDER:

DATE: January 22, 2022

TIME:  6 p.m. – 10 p.m.

PLACE: Buena Park Elks Club

COST: $30 Club Members

 $35 Non- Club Members

 Make checks payable to CSS

 Payment due at Dec. General Meeting

 Or mail to:  Laura Schavone

                      * Check the club roster for her address.

More Information to Follow



The VP’s Column

The VP's Word
By Monica

Hi everyone,

Well, 2021 is coming to a close, and while it
wasn’t as great as we hoped it would be, it wasn’t
as bad as 2020 was! Car shows and events that
weren’t able to be held earlier in the year were
scheduled later in the year, making for a busy car
show season. Early November was the Vettes for
Veterans car show down in Carlsbad, and one
guess on who won their class?? Then we had
Laura’s miniature golf tournament, held on one of
the warmer days of the year; fun was had by all! I
hope you all had a great Thanksgiving, and were
able to get together with family this year.

We’ve got at least one more car show this year,
coming up on Sunday, December 5. It’s the Brea
Holiday Car show, and it benefits the CHP and
CHiP’s for Kids. Bring an unwrapped $10 gift and
help make someone’s Christmas special. Some of
you may recognize one of the cars on the event
t-shirt, although it’s not a corvette!

I hope everyone has a great holiday season, and
please stay safe. Continue to do what you can
and keep those around you safe as well. Merry
Christmas, Happy Hanukah, Happy Holidays and
have a great New Year!

Your vice-president
Monica

President
    Tony

Welcome to the end of 2021.

Although the time never slows
down, it seems like this year has
sped by like a Z06 Corvette.

I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas, Happy
Hanukkah, and a Happy New Year. Remember to spend a
lot of memorable time with Family and Friends.

We had two events in November:

1. The Miniature Golf event was well attended with 32
Golfers. Then, of course, the lunch at Blakes BBQ was
delicious as usual. Congrats to the overall winner –
Ed Norris.

2.  The monthly Parking Lot event at the Bowling Alley had
13 Corvettes attend. This month we asked everyone to bring
a Toy for the La Habra Christmas Toy Drive. The trunk of
my ’62 was full of toys. Thanks to everyone who brought
toys!

Two months ago, I mentioned that I would give the Club a
year-end report on the results of the GTLM Racing
Corvettes.

Chevrolet and Corvette racing claimed all 3 GT Le Mans
Titles of the IMSA Tech Sports Car Championship. This
year, Chevrolet claimed its 14th Manufacturers Title. Antonio
Garcia and Jordan Taylor were back-to-back as Driver
Champions. The #3 Corvette repeated as team title winners.
The Corvette No. 3 won 7 times during the racing season.
They also claimed the pole position in those 7 wins. The
No. 4 Corvette, driven by Tommy Milner and Nick Tandy,
finished 2nd in GTLM points. They also contributed to the
Manufacturer’s Championship with three victories and two
pole positions. The new mid-engine Corvette was so strong
that all Porsche and BMW almost dropped out of the
competition due to the strong performance by the Corvette.

Have a safe and wonderful Holiday. We will see you next
year at the Banquet.

Tony
Save the Wave!

Answer to October Trivia Question: Why was the only year
the Corvette was not produced?
1983

November Trivia Question: What year could you buy a
Corvette without an engine installed by the factory?



  General Meeting Minutes
   November 2, 2021

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Monica Valparaiso, Teresa Cruz,
Pam DeForrest, Debbie Ruby

Board Members present: Laura Schavone, Sal Cruz, Donna
Stewart, Gary Maleski, George McMullen

35 Members Present

Ron DeBartolomeis led the members in the Pledge of Allegiance.

A quorum was declared to be present by President, Tony
Schavone.

President, Tony Schavone, called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.

Tony did not bring the clean car award due to it getting too dark out
to judge.

Donna Stewart introduced 5 guests. Steve Seely with a Red 1964
barn find. Rick Hottinga with a Red 1966. Jessy Avila is looking for
a Corvette to buy. Jerry and Judy Hougan with at least 2, 1966’s!

Secretary, Pam DeForrest, put forth a motion to waive the reading
of the minutes for this meeting and last month’s meeting.
Unanimous to waive the reading.

Treasurer, Teresa Cruz, reported the club balance and collected
dues at the meeting. She also gave the report on the car show
moneys.

Vice President, Monica Valparaiso, reported on upcoming events
and had some flyers available to hand out. She also wanted to put
together a caravan on whoever was going to the car show in
Carlsbad this weekend. Monica also talked about the Laguna Nigel
Holiday parade on December 11th. It’s from 10-12 but we would
need to be there early and they want us to decorate our cars. She
has a signup sheet that needs to be sent in by November 11th.

Tony talked about our car meet at La Habra Bowl on November
20th. Bring toys. He also talked about another one at his and
Laura’s church in December. Bring toys.

Laura Schavone talked about an upcoming event on November
13th – Mini-Golf at Camelot. She has 30 people who are signed up.
She was collecting the money for the game. Lunch after at Blake’s.

Donna Stewart talked about the banquet on January 22, 2022. It
will be at the Elks in Buena Park. She and Laura went to Lucille’s
B-B-Q to check the food for catering. They also will need
volunteers to come early to set up. Club members will pay $30.00
each and it was voted on that the club will pay the additional
$10.00 each.

Joe Orrico, NCCC Governor, was not present.

Marsha Gallivan read the birthdays and anniversaries for the
month.

Will Grohmann handed out forms for anyone who wanted one, with
the name of a child and their wish list to purchase presents for the
children at Calicinto Ranch.  2 gifts at $20.00 each and do not
wrap. Will plans to get the gifts to the ranch in December. He had
25 names and handed out 15.

Webmaster, Douglas Mariani, was absent.

Debbie Ruby, Newsletter Editor, reported that she e-mailed the
club newsletter. She also needs anything you want for the
newsletter no later than 4 days before the end of the month.

Tony Schavone brought up that we are still meeting at La Habra
Bowl the 3rd Saturday of the month. He also reminded the club
about Corvette Super Shots. Dave MacDonough goes shooting
with the group on the last Saturday of the month. He also ordered
some really nice Corvette apparel catalogs for our goodie bags
and had some to give out at the meeting. Tony then talked about
the Muckenthaler car show. Richard and Sarah Cheek won 2nd

place in the Sports Car category and Pam DeForrest won “Best
Closed Car” with her 1967 Mercury Cougar. Tony and Laura also
brought left over prizes from the car show to raffle off tonight.

Tony talked about the car show and how nice it ended up even in
the drizzle (rain)! The Elks Lodge was very appreciative of our
clean-up efforts. They also made about $400.00 for the lunch that
they cooked. Tony gave them a Thank You trophy. Doug
Meeuwenberg suggested that we might want to send all the
participants a thank you letter.

Tom Cuccio was our DJ and he gave highlights on the problems
with equipment that he had. The rest of the people did not notice
and he played and did a great job as always!

Monica Valparaiso also talked about the problems that Teresa
Cruz and Phil and Sherri Anderson had with the new computer.
Evidently somehow it got locked up and we did not know it! But
they all did a great job and no one knew that there were any
problems.

Tony Menchaca showed us a trophy that he won at the Corvette
So Cal show. He got a Class Winner with his 2007 Z06 Yellow
Corvette. Way to go Tony!

After the break, raffle was held and conducted by Laura Schavone
and Linda Norris. Several members won more than once!

Tony let everyone know that they will be getting a call for
nominations for the board. Secretary, Pam DeForrest, is not
running again. Sal Cruz got up and gave a speech to remind
everyone this is ALL of our club and that everyone needs to chip in
and run.

Dinner raffle was won by Connie Killian.

Yummy goodies were provided by Jean Pence and Sandy
McMullen.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:36pm.

Next Board Meeting: November 16, 2021

Next General Meeting: December 7, 2021

Respectfully submitted by,
Pam DeForrest
CSS Secretary



   Board Meeting Minutes
      November 16, 2021

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Monica Valparaiso, Pam
DeForrest, Debbie Ruby

Board present: Laura Schavone, Sal Cruz, George
McMullen, Gary Maleski

Others present: Art Huhta

President Tony Schavone called the meeting to order at
7:00pm

A quorum was declared to be present by President Tony
Schavone. He talked about a neighbor of his who gave him
a really cool Corvette Stamp collection in a frame. He also
talked about Bob Boneron passing away. Bob was at the
first meeting of our club!

Vice President, Monica Valparaiso, let us know that we are
not doing the Laguna Beach parade as we did not have
many people signed up to go. She went over the upcoming
car shows.

Treasurer, Teresa Cruz, was not present. Tony went over
the proposed budget. We voted on it, it was seconded, and
it was unanimously voted on to take it to the General
Meeting for a vote.

Tony talked with Doug Mariani who still wants to be
Webmaster. Tony also talked about the elections and
getting the nominations from his committee that called
everyone.

Secretary, Pam DeForrest, talked about sending out the
Most Valuable Member (MVM) nomination forms via e-mail
as she missed taking it to the last General Meeting. She
also took them to the Mini Golf event. She will have the
ballots ready for the next General Meeting. She will also
have the New Board and Officers ballots ready.

NCCC Rep., Joe Orrico, was not present.

Newsletter Editor, Debbie Ruby’s deadline for photos and
articles is the 28th.

Car Show Chairman, Brian Valparaiso, was not present.

Tony went over the deadline for gifts for the kids at Calicinto
Ranch. He will send out a new e-mail.

Art Huhta suggested that we ask the club at the next
meeting if we still want to put on a car show.

Tony talked about the toy drive that he is doing. He is
collecting toys at the La Habra Bowl meet, our General
Meeting and car show that he is putting on at his Church.

Laura Schavone talked about the banquet next year on
January 22nd, the food, cost and needing help to set up. The
Elks Lodge is lending a bunch of stuff for the tables. It’s from
6-10pm. We need payment and a count for the catering
from Lucille’s at the December meeting.

No other topics were discussed.

There will be no Board Meeting in December.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:11pm.

Next General Meeting at Sizzler: Tuesday, December 7,
2021

Next Board Meeting at Laura and Tony’s: Tuesday, January
18, 2022

Respectfully submitted by,
Pam DeForrest
CSS Secretary



Corvettes of So Cal Car Show
         October 24, 2021



    Vettes for Vets Car Show
          November 6, 2021



       Mini-Golf at Camelot
        November 13, 2021



  Mini-Golf at Camelot (Con’t)



  Mini-Golf at Camelot (Con’t)

Ken’s Hole in One!

Congrats to the overall winner – Ed Norris!



La Habra Bowl Toy Drive
       November 20, 2021



NCCC PRESIDENT’s MESSAGE: November 2021

November already – I normally would start this column with some conversation about how fast the
year is flying by or maybe the recent Halloween holiday. But this month I just have to talk about the
October 26 unveiling of the C8 Corvette Z06. Wow! Is all I can say! 5.5 liters, flat plane crankshaft,
double overhead cam, 670 horsepower, revs to 8600 rpm, and optional carbon fiber wheels. The list
goes on and on. I’m putting one in my letter to Santa this year.

NCCC will hold its next regularly scheduled business meeting November 12th and 13th. Regular
business includes election results and voting on the proposed rulebook changes. If you have any
questions, please contact your club governor. Meetings are held in St Louis and members are always
welcome. Check out the NCCC web site for future
dates: https://www.corvettesnccc.org/Meetings/nationalmeetings.htm.

NCCC sponsor, Hagerty Insurance recently hosted a webinar titled “Was the C8 worth waiting for?”.
I hope you took the opportunity to attend. Some very interesting conversation provided from various
experts in the field. I enjoyed the presentation and look forward to any possible future webinars.

The 63rd annual NCCC convention – June 12 through 17, 2022 in Atlantic City, New Jersey is shaping
up to be another great time. See the information from John Cantelmo below for the latest updates.
Also, here’s the link for the additional information
https://www.corvettesnccc.org/2022Convention/Convention2022.php.

Start your planning now!

It’s that time of year, at least in my part of the country that we start to put the cars away for the winter.
Even though the Corvette may be parked, my calendar is still filled with club activities including a
football tailgate party as well as a holiday party.

As the year races by, enjoy your Corvette, your Corvette Club, and your Corvette family.
That’s all for now. Stay safe and…

Save the Wave,
Dale Samuelson
NCCC President



Where You Can Find Corvette Parts and Merchandise

For those of you who have been into Corvettes for awhile most – or all – of the following will not be news to
you, but for you relative newcomers to the love of Vettes this offering is being made to help you find the parts
you may need for your classic or the trim add-ons you might want to buy to personalize your Vette or the
clothing, gear, etc. you might like to own to show others of your interest in the sport.

It’s amazing just how many publications are out there that are dedicated to Corvettes and how helpful many of
them can be. Following is a list and quick summary of the more popular catalogs that you might want to look
into. Most of them are available for routine periodic mailing if you request it, and most of them have a web site
from which you can peruse their offerings. Me, I prefer to receive the catalogs so that I can better see just
what’s out there I might not have not seen before.

The three largest, most popular catalogs with the most items that are non-“parts” are:

a. Mid America Motorworks, www.mamotorworkscom, (800) 500-1500;
b. Eckler’s Corvette, www.ecklersCorvette.com, (800) 327-4868;
c. Corvette America, www.CorvetteAmerica.com, (800) 458-3475.

Those publications periodically also publish catalogs geared specifically for a single generation of Corvettes so
when they ask you for the year and model you drive don’t be afraid to tell them.

Then there are catalogs that are almost exclusively for parts, especially of older model Corvettes:

a. Volunteer Vette Products, www.volvette.com, (865) 521-9100;
b.  J & D Corvette, www.jdcorvette.com, (800) 838-8353 (located locally in Bellflower, CA).

For trim and accessory items as well as clothes, furniture and the like, you should look at:

a. Corvette Central, www.CorvetteCentral.com, (800) 345-4122. They have an accessories catalog and a
separate catalog of parts, etc., for each generation of Corvettes.

b. Burston Marketing’s Corvette Collection, www.CorvetteCollection.com, (800) 653-1375.
c. And finally, the catalog from the retail store at the National Corvette Museum,

www.CorvetteMuseum.org, (800) 538-3883.

In addition to the above, you might also consider visiting the show rooms of Corvette Mike’s at 1133 North
Tustin Avenue and West Coast Corvettes, 1210 N. Kraemer Blvd., both are located near each other in
Anaheim just off the 91 freeway in Anaheim. They have a selection of GM authorized accessories and clothes
for sale, as well as an indoor Corvette sales room with used road gems. Both also maintain service
departments for  installing accessories and the like and for general maintenance of Corvettes. West Coast
Corvettes has a new catalog that was just released and is available for pick-up at the store. (Price is
pre-printed on each catalog as $12.95, but don’t be fooled, they’re free - just ask for one.)



CSS
Celebrations

November Birthdays
 4 - Randy Valparaiso
 7 - Dave Alciatore
 9 - Jenny MacDonough
10 - Christy Webb
18 - Dave MacDonough
28 - Donna Stewart
29 - Monica Valparaiso

December Birthdays
12 - Joe Orrico
15 - Sandy McMullen
16 - Rosie Valparaiso

November Anniversaries
18 - Brian & Monica Valparaiso

December Anniversaries
15 - Dave & Jenny MacDonough
16 - Art & Marge Huhta



List of Corvettes At Connell Chevrolet For Sale
If interested, call DJ Martin at Connell Chevrolet @ 714-349-6663

16 New: 2022

Model / Style   Color   Selling Price Transmission

3LT Convertible   Red Metallic Tincoat $121,780  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Red Metallic Tincoat $121,780  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Red Metallic Tincoat $121,680  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Black    $119,490  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Black    $119,490  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Caffeine Metallic  $122,650  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Torch Red   $120,785  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Arctic White   $120,685  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Rapid Blue   $121,185  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Gray Metallic   $136,345  Automatic

1LT Coupe    Arctic White   $88,445  Automatic

1LT Coupe    Torch Red   $88,445  Automatic

2LT Coupe    Rapid Blue   $104,085  Automatic

2LT Coupe    Red Metallic Tincoat $104,580  Automatic

3LT Coupe    Arctic White   $112,490  Automatic

3LT Coupe    Silver Flare Metallic  $113,725  Automatic



List of Corvettes At Connell Chevrolet For Sale
If interested, call DJ Martin at Connell Chevrolet @ 714-349-6663

7 Pre-Owned:

Year  Style    Color  Price   Miles

2010  Z16 Grand Sport   Yellow Tintcoat $39,999  33,200
w/ 3LT Coupe

2016 3LT Coupe Black   $49,999  35,415

2017  1LT Coupe   Black $55,999  48,339

2017  1LZ Coupe   Arctic White  $71,612  18,973

2020  2LT Coupe   Bronze Metallic $93,999  2797

2020  2LT Coupe   Rapid Blue  $98,999  2485

2020  2LT Convertible  Torch Red  $108,999  2706



Connell Chevrolet is located at:
2828 Harbor Boulevard
Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Sales (714) 546-1200
Service (714)755-3335
Parts (714)546-9400

Website: www.connellchevy.com

Our Corvette Super Sports Dealer Representative
D.J. Martin is retiring after a long career at Connell
Chevrolet. The new point person for CSS members is
now Tim Connell, Sales Manager. I have known Tim for
over 25 years and sat down with him to get some
background history on Connell Chevrolet.

Tim is well versed in Corvettes and has participated in the
dealer training and Spring Mountain Driving for the C-5,
C-6, C-7, & C8’s.

The company was founded as Miller / Connell Chevrolet
and Oldsmobile in 1959 located in Newport Beach on
Pacific Coast Highway. John Connell bought out Miller and
moved the dealership to the present location in 1964, and
dropped the Oldsmobile line. Tim Connell is a
third-generation family member working at the dealership.

Paul Dodridge started working at the dealership in the late
1960’s and worked his way up to General Manager. Paul
bought out John Connell in the 1990’s. Paul passed the
torch to his son Wayne, and then to the present Owner
Tim Dodridge. Paul and Wayne have retired to Montana.

CSS members get a 10% discount on service and parts,
just show the service writer you club card. Should there
be any issue, contact Tim Connell. The Service Director is
Alan Vondra and the Service Manager is John Calvert.

Please show your support for Connell when you are
looking for any new vehicle or service needs, as Connell
has provided CSS with their continued support.

Joe Orrico
CSS Governor

In Other News:
Corvette Super Shots typically meets on the last
Saturday of each month with lunch afterwards. All are
welcome to join!

Editor’s Note: rubypics@aol.com

Hi everyone! Reminding you that I welcome pictures and
extra articles from other members as long as you send them
to me at least five (5) days before the end of each month. I
especially need pictures and copy (articles) for events I do
not attend!

Thank you, Sue, Chuck, Sal C, Tony M, Tony S, and Eric for
pictures. Thank you, Eric for being my editor and providing
the back cover photo.

Remember to send me your business cards or other ads for
the For Sale page!

Please contact me about any comments or suggestions you
may have regarding the newsletter.

Thanks!

Debbie





$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

DebraRubyPhotography.com





Patriots and Paws
 Penny Lambright, Founder, Chairman of the Board

 1825 E. Via Burton
 Anaheim, CA 92806

 www.patriotsandpaws.org

 (714) 323-7229

Patriots & Paws New Warehouse in Anaheim





BREA HOLIDAY CAR SHOW
A Salute to Classic Cars – Street Rods – Muscle Cars – Trucks – Exotics – Sports Cars - Antiques

Sunday, December 5, 2021 - Birch Street – Brea Downtown, CA

Produced By: Flying Deuces & Brea Downtown Owners Association

Benefiting the California Highway Patrol’s – CHiP’s for Kids Toy Drive

Car Show 10am-4pm – Move-In Open at 8am–10am – VIP’s Move-In Early

This very successful holiday car show benefits the California Highway Patrol’s - CHiP’s for Kids toy drive. Bring the entire family
and treat the family to a Car Show featuring Southern California’s hottest cars and Santa Claus! We will sell out, so don’t hesitate
mailing in your Registration Form early for this show. There is plenty of Entertainment – Movie Theaters -- Music – Vendors –
Unique Shops – Prizes – Santa Claus, Holiday decorations - Great Food and more.

GENERAL SHOW INFORMATION

Open to Classics – Street Rods – Musclecars – Trucks – Exotics – Sports Cars - Antiques

For More Info: Contact (714) 671-5833 or Email: Craig@FlyingDeuces.com Website:www.BreaHolidayCarShow.com

LIMITED SPACE FOR 250 VEHICLES - PRE-REGISTRATION MUST BE RECEIVED BY November 15, 2021 – No Refunds

• VEHICLE REGISTRATION - BREA HOLIDAY CAR SHOW •
VEHICLE YEAR _________ MAKE _____________________________ MODEL ___________________________________

NAME ________________________________________ADDRESS_____________________________________________

CITY _________________________ STATE ______ZIP__________CLUB AFFLIATION ______________________________

EMAIL _____________________________________________________ PHONE: (______)_________________________

____ $40 ENTRY FEE PRIOR TO NOV. 15, 2021 / ____ $50 AFTER NOV. 15, 2021 / ____ $60 VIP PARKING SPACE

Entry Includes Official Event T-Shirt: CHECK SIZE: SM___ MED___ LG___ XL___ 2XL___ 3XL___ 4XL____

SEND A PHOTO OF VEHICLE WITH ENTRY FORM – BEST OF SHOW AWARDS – PRIZES – RAIN OR SHINE

MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO: FLYING DEUCES

MAIL TO: FLYING DEUCES – BOX 307 – BREA, CA 92822-0307
THE UNDERSIGNED AGREES TO INDEMNIFY AND HOLD HARMLESS FLYING DEUCES AND ITS EMPLOYEES, SPONSORS AND VOLUNTEERS, CITY OF BREA AND
BREA DOWNTOWN OWNERS ASSOCIATION ITS ELECTED OFFICIALS, OFFICERS, EMPLOYEES, AGENTS OR VOLUNTEERS AND THEIR SERVANTS, DIRECTORS;
AGAINST ALL LIABILITY OF LOSS OR DAMAGES OF PARTICIPANT, ITS FAMILY, RELATIVES, OR GUEST MAY SUSTAIN OR INCUR AS A RESULT OF CLAIMS, COST
OF JUDGEMENT ARISING FROM THE PARTICIPANT’S INVOLVMENT IN THE BREA HOLIDAY CAR SHOW ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2021 IN BREA DOWNTOWN
– BIRCH STREET AND SURROUNDING STREETS AND AREAS OF THE CAR SHOW. PARTICIPANT(S) ACKNOWLEDGE HE/SHE/THEY HAVE LIABILITY INSURANCE AS
REQUIRED BY THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES-CVC 16020 SECTION (A-D) ALL CALIFORNIA VEHICLE CODES APPLY ON BIRCH
STREET AND SURROUNDING AREAS OF SHOW. PARTICIPANT UNDERSTANDS THAT HE/SHE IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THEIR VEHICLE AND ITS CONTENTS, AND
MUST ALSO HAVE ADEQUATE COMPREHENSIVE AUTO INSURANCE. PARTICIPANT ALSO AGREES TO WAIVE ALL VIDEO AND PHOTOGRAPHIC RIGHTS OF SAID
VEHICLE NOTED ABOVE TO PROMOTER FOR PROMOTIONAL PURPOSES. PROMOTER RESERVES THE RIGHT TO RESCHEDULE EVENT DUE TO UNFORESEEN
CIRCUMSTANCES.

SIGNATURE _______________________________________________________ DATED: __________________________

SIGNATURE OF PARTICIPANT (ENTRANT MUST BE 18 YEARS OF AGE. IF UNDER 18 PARENT OR GUARDIAN MUST SIGN)





Ticket to Meet and Greet Thursday
night, Dinner & Entertainment Friday night (1 single, 2 couple), Car
Show &
Poker Run, plus 1 T-shirt, 1 Poker Hand and Goody Bag.

 If postmarked after January 1st, 2022: (T-
shirt order guaranteed if registration is postmarked by March 15th.)

For more information please contact: Linda McNitt (661) 978-9518 or email at lindamcnitt@gmail.com

Liability Waiver: In consideration of the acceptance of the right to participate, entrants,
participants and spectators release and discharge the Corvettes of Bakersfield, Inc (COB) from
any known or unknown causes whatsoever that may be suffered by any entrant or participant to
his or her person or property. Event management reserves the right to restrict entrants or their
guests to behavior deemed acceptable during any and all activities for this event, including the
right of eviction from the premises, if necessary. Participants wishing to leave their properties on
the premises, understand that they do so at their own risk. No exhibition of speed will be
allowed. The undersigned entrant acknowledges, by his or her signature as having read and
understood

Early Registration – Ends December 31, 2021
The 22nd Gambler’s Classic will be limited to the first 300 Corvettes. Any registrations received
after 300



the above liability statement and waives all claims as car owners, guests, children and general public agree
to permit COB to use magazines, newspaper, radio and television before, during and after the event and
hereby relinquish any rights to the materials whatsoever. All advertising and publicity rights are reserved
by the COB.
Liability to include passengers.

Signature of Driver: Date:

Signature of Passenger: Date:

(Signatures of both driver and passenger (if applicable) are required or registration will not be valid.)

Contact the Riverside Hotel & Casino at (800) 227-3849, Option 1, and Reference
Number to get our Special Hotel Room Rate.

CORVETTES OF BAKERSFIELD INC.
3740 N. Sillect Avenue, Unit 2F
Bakersfield, CA. 93308

Non Profit ID# 77 0297679

Check if you plan to attend the Meet & Greet on Thursday evening
Check if you plan to go on the Fun Run to Oatman on Friday
Check if you plan to go on the Jet Boat to London Bridge in Lake Havasu
on Friday
(Limited to people at per person) Check in 8:30-9:15. Leave at 9:30
A.M. to 4 P.M. The price does not include lunch. You may bring food,
beverages with a cooler. Cooler can be left on the boat.
Check if you plan to go on the Scenic River Cruise on Friday. (Limited to

people at per person) Board 12:15 P.M. Cruise 12:30 to 2:30 P.M.
Snacks, bar food, and a full bar is available for purchase.
Check if you plan to go on the Saturday Private Cocktail Cruise.
(Minimum 50 people to charter boat) people at
per person. Includes music, dancing, cocktails (no host bar) and food.
Cruise 3:30P.M. to 5:30 P.M.
Check if you plan to go on the Sunset Dinner Cruise on Saturday. Depart 6
P.M.-8P.M. Two-hour cruise features dinner with choice of Prime Rib,
Chicken Marsala, Captain’s Catch of the Day, Pasta Tortellini or Vegan.

people at per person. more for Prime
Rib.)












